
 

 

Spring Vale Primary 

Weekly News – 4th February 2022 
 

The number of covid 19 cases in school has fallen significantly over the past couple of weeks.  

Although we still have isolated cases, our intention moving forwards is for the newsletter to 

once again concentrate on teaching and learning.  This weeks edition starts with a snapshot 

of learning and life at Spring Vale! 

A Day in the life of Spring Vale Primary 

                             Foundation role play! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Junior brass tuition 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

        Working hard! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dance/gym lessons with  

                   Miss Banks 

                                           

 

  to Mr and Mrs Kelly who are expecting their first baby in June 2022. 

The Governors are working hard to cover Mrs Kelly’s maternity until she returns in 2023. We 

will update you on any changes in responsibilities the staff may have by half term. 
 

   

 

Years 3 and 4 school council 

meeting where children are looking 

at redesigning the KS2 playground 

with new equipment and surfacing.  

They have been given a very 

healthy budget! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Friday 4th March, we are all dressing up as book characters as part of our Book Week, 

celebrating books of all kinds.  Your child can come to school dressed as a book character on 

that day.  Ideas for costumes that your child might already have: 

 Cinderella , Snow White, Belle, Jasmin etc. – Princess costume 
 Marvel Comics – Hulk, Spiderman, Iron Man costume 
 Dc comics – Batman, Superman costume 
 Horrid Henry – blue and yellow jumper and jeans 
 Tracy Beaker – Striped jumper, jeans, messy hair 
 Mr Bump – Blue top, jeans, bandage around head  
 Cat in the Hat – white t-shirt, black jeans and cardigan. Red bow tie. Red and white 

top hat (could make it out of card). 
 Harry Potter/Hermione – uniform, black cape. Glasses/scarf/tie/wand. 
 The Hungry Caterpillar – Green top and trousers. Cut out shapes of fruit and stick 

onto top. Red mask or red face on headband. 
 Paddington – brown trousers, blue top/coat, red hat, red wellies. 

Other dressing up ideas can be found here:- https://www.worldbookday.com/dressing-up-
ideas/  
 

World Book Day celebrates the joy and value of books and reading, especially for children.  

To help get them started on their reading journey, every child receives a £1 World Book Day 

Book Token that can either be exchanged for one of the special £1 World Book Day books in 

book stores or used to get £1 off any book costing £2.99 or more. You can find out more 

about the books at https://www.worldbookday.com/books/   Children are never too young to 

start their journey with books, and the benefits of reading are enormous - so we hope you will 

use World Book Day to celebrate it with your child. 

Also, 15th - 18th March we will have the book fair in school.  Each class will have the 

opportunity to look at the books and it will be open to parents and children in the hall after 

school (Tues – Fri, 3.10 – 3.30 pm).  World Book Day tokens can be used at the book fair 

in school on books costing £2.99 or more. 

We are also holding our Extreme Reading competition again. To win a prize, take a 

photograph of your child reading in an unusual place by 18th March and send it in to Mrs West 

or email it to:     springvaleprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk  
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